
 

 

 

Date: 23rd August 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This is to confirm that Ms. Aatiqua Younus has been associated with Time Training Center 

as an English Language Trainer since December 2023. She has contributed to both retail 

and corporate training, delivering lessons aimed at improving the communication skills of 

young and adult learners. 

She has consistently demonstrated the ability to design engaging lessons, encourage 

participation, and support learners in developing confidence and proficiency in English. 

This letter is issued to Ms. Aatiqua at her request solely for the purpose of supporting her 

SEN training admission process. It should not be used for any other purpose, including 

claims of settlement or employment benefits. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Rizvan Abdul Salam 

Center Manager 




